
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 

 

 

  October 12th 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Unfortunately, Mrs Pickett will not be available for the Parents Evenings, on either 

October 21st or 22nd. We apologise for this inconvenience.  

 

The Parents Evenings will be rearranged for after half term, when Mrs Pickett is back 

in school.  

 

We will inform you as soon as we know the dates and sort out appointments. 

 

Thank you for your patience in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs A. Mason 

Head Teacher: Mrs A Mason 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 

Fax: 01384 818336  


